
Dear Council, 

 

I am definitely not in support of a drug consumption site anywhere in Cambridge.  

 

The city is in such bad shape with crime and drug addicts, there is no need to increase this as residents 

already fear for their safety and hard earned possessions. I do not support any CTS site in any area of 

Cambridge.  

 

Please ensure this email will be included on the agenda for the council meeting scheduled on Tuesday 

October 12, 2021. 

Item 7.1.1 re: 21-293  

 

Your attention to this issue would be much appreciated.  

 

Best regards, 

Janelle McGlashan 


